

NEVADA ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC SAFETY OFFICERS

CWA - Local 9110 AFL-CIO

August 25, 2022

Dear Adam Ganz,

The Nevada Association of Public Safety Officers (NAPSO) and the Nevada Law Enforcement Coalition (NLEC) represent law enforcement and other public safety personnel from across the state of Nevada. Our current membership includes police officers, deputies, corrections officers, state law enforcement officers, juvenile and adult probation and parole officers, as well as law enforcement civilian employees, all from among 19 separate statewide Associations.

After consideration of your qualifications and experience, it is with pleasure that we offer our endorsement of your candidacy for the Eighth Judicial District Court, Department 17.

Our endorsement is based upon your dedication to the principles of public safety and your ethical support for our mission of providing a fair and just forum for all litigants in the judicial system, as well as promoting the health, security, economic, and educational interests of our members, their families, and our communities.

Please accept this endorsement with pride and know that the membership of NAPSO and NLEC remain ready to assist you with your efforts in supporting our common goals.

Respectfully,

Nevada Association of Public Safety Officers

Nevada Law Enforcement Coalition